Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing Home Administrators
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B10-12.0001
Fees

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 48 No. 98, May 19, 2022 issue of the Florida Administrative Register has been withdrawn.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Dayle Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Nursing Home Administrators, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, Dayle.Mooney@flhealth.gov
